

COVID-19

Dear parent/carers

Late this afternoon we were informed by a parent that their child has tested positive for COVID-19.

As for all schools, we immediately sought the advice from the Department for Education.

As the child has not been in school for a week and did not develop symptoms for more than 48 hours after being in school, their advice is that no further action is required. For the school this means that all phase bubbles remain open.

The school appreciates that there will be much speculation about who. However, legally the school is not required to share this information with you. This may seem harsh but we are just following DfE protocols and guidance.

Mrs Smith (Head of School)





